
 

 

March 19, 2020 

Good Afternoon Mark Twain Families! 

        I am writing to let you know that I have created a Google Sites page and Youtube Channel where 

you and your child can go to access video lessons I have created. Please note that some of my Youtube 

videos have been set to private and will only be accessible through my Google Sites page due 

permissions agreed upon with the music creators.  

         The Google Sites page I have created will be updated often with new and exciting videos and links 

to music education websites your child can use while learning from home.  You can access these using 

these by going to our school webpage or you can access these directly by going to the links listed below. 

Please feel free to contact me through email at cbourne@carson.k12.nv.us if you have any questions. 

Take care!                                                                                           

Christina Bourne 

Music Educator  

Mark Twain Elementary School 

National Board Certified Teacher 

 

Mark Twain Music Site- https://sites.google.com/a/carson.k12.nv.us/mark-twain-elementary-
school-music/home 
 
Bourne to Teach Music Youtube -
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXWgLAra0_EIVroJURpKYMg 
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